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Galloway, N.J. –The 9th Annual Stockton Alumni Legacy Fund 5K run, 2-mile walk and 1-mile 
kid run, originally scheduled for Saturday, Oct. 2 at Stockton University’s Galloway campus, has 
been postponed. 

A new date will be announced in the coming weeks. 

For additional information, call 609-626-3604 during regular business hours, or email Cheryl 
Robinson at robinsoc@stockton.edu   
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